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H.C. & Diana Nonnenmacher 1]

1259 Hartline Rd.

Whipple , Ohio 45788

740-525-9697

03-03-2014

We are writing in résponse to case no. 13-1893-GA-ABN. After careful consideration of the release letter

offered by the Eureka Hunter Pipeline, LLC, we would like to offer on record the following for the PUCO

We will remove our objection to the abandonment of the pipeline, referred to as the Beverly Bell
Pipeline, due to the unsafe conditions of this line when the new service line is up and functioning as our
new natural gas provider.
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